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THE UNIVERSITY OF MICHIGAN LAwW SCHOOL
ANN ARBOR, MICHIGAN 48109-1215

Jeffrey S. Lehman Hutchins Hall
Dean (313) 764-0514
Professor of Law and Public Policy Fax: (313) 763-1055

jlehman@umich.edu

November 15, 1995

Dear Member of the Class of 1979:

Over a year ago we asked you and all your classmates to
complete a long questionnaire. We are very grateful to all
of you who responded.

Our analysis of the information took somewhat longer to
complete than we had anticipated. Here is a summary of our
findings for your class, together with the responses of your
classmates to an open-ended question asking for comments “of
any sort about your life or law school or whatever.” We hope
you find it interesting.

Thank you again for your help.
Sincerely,

Jeffrey S. Lehman

Enclosure
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